
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

COVID Update 

January 27, 2022 

 

 

Dear Residents, Tenants, and Families, 

Since our last update on January 25rd, we have received several COVID test results back. At Luther 

Place there are 2 staff members who have tested positive.   

As you know, older adults and those with other medical conditions are high risk for experiencing 
serious problems should they catch the COVID-19 virus. Please ensure that you are protecting yourself 
and your loved one during visits.  
 
Thank you for keeping yourself safe and providing a safe environment to our residents, tenants, and 
staff. 
 
Sincerely,  

 

Darrin Radeke     

Interim CEO / Administrator 

 

 


